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Energy Committee 
Meeting Minutes January 13, 2021 

Meeting Via Zoom Platform 
The meeting was held virtually due to the COVID-19/Coronavirus crisis and in accordance with Governor 

Sununu’s Emergency Order #12, pursuant to Executive Order 2020-04. 

 
Present: Marty Bender, Dee Blake, Jere Buckley, George Cummings, Dave Hemenway, Tricia 

Ilacqua, Bruce Johnson 

 

Chairman Bender opened the meeting at 7 o'clock 

 

Marty shared discussions with Unitil and review of recent bills.  

 

Discussion of the MOU between the Town and Deer Meadow Solar regarding the solar array off 

Deer Meadow Road. The Committee decided to support the Select Board and the Select Board's 

subcommittee.  

 

Writing of the Annual Report. All members to get input to Bruce by Monday, January 18, noon. 

Bruce to then send to Town Administrator Dana Hadley.   

 

Aggregate and Community Power. Marty to set up a meeting with Warner Energy Committee.   

 

State bills on net metering quickly discussed. May help the Town in regards to solar array.  

 

Next meeting to be February 10, 2021, at 6:30. New members always welcome.   


